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2. INFORMATION
2.1 On 16th February 2011 the Council’s Executive Committee considered a report on public toilet provision in the Borough.  They subsequently decided that the costs of providing public toilets was highly excessive, at around £50 per use and resolved that the contract for providing five leased toilets at Dalkeith Place, London Road, Wadcroft, Ebenezer Place and Rockingham Road in Kettering be terminated.

2.2 The Research and Development Committee were requested to carry out a review to identify alternative service provision.  At a meeting on 1st June 2011 this committee recommended that all public toilets should be closed and that proposals to develop alternative community toilet provision be brought to the Committee. This report was scheduled for Autumn 2011. Alternative community provision would ideally be in place before closure of the public toilets.

2.3 Officers from KBC are currently reviewing the detailed costs of the A6 Towns toilets and are actively pursuing alternative options for service provision.  These options could include access to use of toilets in local libraries or community buildings (existing and proposed) and that any major new development such as supermarkets makes provision for public toilets. We acknowledge that these proposals are complimented by the fact that our residents (customers) also use existing toilet provisions in cafes, public houses, etc.
2.4 With specific reference to Desborough toilets, it is unlikely, due to fire damage that toilet provision or replacement at this location will be recommended. It is our intention to work closely with our NCC colleagues to extend use of library facilities as part of a short/medium term plan.  Officers at senior level are currently in dialogue with NCC on this matter.
2.5 KBC are also intending to work with the Town Councils who wish to take over the running and costs for the current facilities if this was something that these bodies wished to consider.
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1.	PURPOSE OF REPORT





	To provide the A6 Towns Forum with an update on public toilet provision in the A6 Towns.









